
Our priority is the safety and health of the Hualapai Tribe. The Incident Management 

Team along with all of tribal departments and Indian Health Services are working 

together to prepare and respond to COVID-19 cases.  

INCIDENT MANAGEMENT   
 

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICER 
TELEPHONE: (928) 769-2312   WEBSITE INFORMATION: HTTP://HUALAPAI-NSN.GOV/ 

April 28, 2020 

 

To:   Community Members 

From:  Incident Commander 

The current situation that we as a community have been dealing 

with, and or the self-isolation, can be tough on a person and or 

family.  If you need to speak with a counselor the Hualapai Health 

Department team is available call 928-715-1753. 

If you receive a voice message, please leave a message and a 

number and a team member of the Health Department will call 

you back. 

Stay Safe Hualapai! 

 

 

 


